UNITY OF INNER PEACE NEWSLETTER FOR DECEMBER, 2015

SUNDAY SCHEDULE:

Dec 6
Roslyn McGrath, speaker. "Mary Magdalene Tour of Southern France: My Inner & Outer
Journey."

Dec. 13
Christmas Service. Group sharing, "The Spirit of Christmas," followed by CHRISTMAS
POTLUCK.

Dec. 20
Dr. Andrew Newberg DVD Series, The Spiritual Brain: Science and Religious Experience, final
lecture, "Reality and Beyond."

Dec. 27
Metaphysics of Buckminster Fuller: How to Let the Universe Work for You! Chapter 12, "The
Big Picture." In circle book reading and discussion.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

For those of you who came out to hear Mary Soper speak on Nov. 22, only to find that she could
not make it that day due to health reasons, you will be happy to know that she has re-scheduled
for Jan. 17th. She is prepared, and excited to share with you at that time.

Just as Unity of Inner Peace, along with St. Paul's Episcopal Church, co-sponsored Bishop John
Shelby Spong as a speaker in Sept of 2014, we will soon begin work on doing the same for Sept. of
2016. With this in mind, | (Judy McGowan) have once again been sending a mass mailing of his
weekly e-letter to you. Some of you have received it from the beginning without interruption, others
not. So this is your opportunity to choose. If you do NOT wish to receive the weekly letter, please let
me know. If | do not hear from you, | will assume you wish to continue to receive it.

Each year we have been giving you the opportunity to share your abundance and blessings by
placing your special offering in the donation box set aside for that purpose. This year's donation will
go to Room at the Inn. The last Sunday on which to donate will be Dec. 13th. We thank you for this
opportunity to share in the name of Unity of Inner Peace.

Unity of Inner Peace has been donating items (books, CDs, etc.) monthy to the Peter White Library
for the past 14 years. However, because not all of these items have found their way into circulation,
some because of the backlog of work still waiting to be done, others for which we have no
explanation, the Board voted to stop donations. This subject can be revisited in the future. For a list
of items donated, go to our website, unityofinnerpeace.org.




TITHES:

Unity of Inner Peace tithes on all donations. Recipients are chosen by The Board, quarterly. The
third quarter tithe was divided equally between Unity Worldwide and The Jantzen House of
Marquette.

BIRTHDAYS: We celebrate these people who so enrich our lives.

Martha Penn Cablk - Dec. 9
Carol Elder Birnbaum - Dec. 14
Kaia Johnson - Dec. 14

Karen Blonski - Dec. 19

Lisa Long - Dec. 20

Bob Lamb- Dec. 26

PRAYER SUPPORT:

We invite you to affirm Divine Order, to confirm The Highest Good, in the lives of the following
people: Marilyn Betts, Carol Birnbaum, Bob Lamb, Helen Haskell Remien, Rev. Ruth Singer and
Dorit Stilling. Know that you are surrounded by love.

If you feel a need for more prayer support for yourself or another, we encourage you to contact
Silent Unity. They have been praying with and for people 24/7 for 125 years! Call 1-800-NOW PRAY
or 1-800-669-7729, or write to Silent Unity, 1901 NW Blue Parkway, Unity Village, MO, 64065. Their
service is free and confidential.

GENERAL INFORMATION:

Our services are held at the Marquette Federation of Women's Clubs building at 104 W. Ridge St.,
Marquette, Ml 49855. Sunday services/studies begin at 10:00 AM Eastern Time. All are
welcome. Please check our website at unityofinnerpeace.org or our Facebook page for further
information.

Our Board Members are as follows: Judy McGowan, President; Steve Schmunk, Vice-President;
Ann Russ, Secretary; David McGowan, Treasurer. Members at large are Militiza Georgevich English,
Bob Lamb, Richard Leinonen and Bill Waters.

"Our vision is a healed world.™



